
     CHAPEL HILL CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

   NOVEMBER 2023

TAKE NOTE:

11/7  NO School (Voting)
11/15 Tuition Due 
11/21 Thanksgiving
Feast
11/22-11/27 No School

     Thanksgiving Break

Wishing you and your family a very
Happy Thanksgiving! 

from the Staff at CHCA !

November Memory Verse

O LORD, I will honor
and praise your name,

for you are my God.
You do such wonderful

things! You planned
them long ago, and

now you have
accomplished them.

-Isaiah 25:1

Dear Parents, 
  As we enter into November and the time of year where we put more of an
emphasis on praise and thanksgiving, we would like to take a moment and
praise the Lord for our students and their families! We are honored and
blessed to have the opportunity to serve you and your children! You are a
blessing to our staff here at CHCA! Know that we don’t take your support
and encouragement for granted and that as you pray for us, we are praying
for you.
   We will have some important dates for you to keep in mind this month.
For safety purposes we will not have school on Tuesday, November 7th
because of the church being a polling location for the election. Students will
NOT be required to do new goals on that day so they can get caught up on
any work that needs caught up on or just enjoy a day off.
  We will have a Thanksgiving feast and early dismissal on Tuesday,
November 21st beginning at noon. We are inviting immediate family only to
this years feast. We will send home sign-up sheets later on this month so
each family can sign-up to bring a side or dessert. We will dismiss
immediately after lunch that day so you can begin enjoying the
Thanksgiving season!
  Our Thanksgiving break will go from Wednesday, November 22nd until Monday,
November 27th with students returning on Tuesday, November 28th. Students will
not be required to do any school work over the break unless they have
homework...which we can all be thankful for! As always, if you have questions or
concerns about anything at all, please reach out.


